
Central New England’s Largest Job Fair A Huuuge Success 

On May 13th, all three Workforce Central Career Centers located in Central Massachusetts worked together 
to host one of New England’s largest job fairs. A total of 157 employers participated in the fair including 
representatives from healthcare, construction, bioresearch, medical, retail, and education. Seeking to fill 
these positions were a total of 2,022 job seekers. Both the job seekers and employers alike were thrilled at 
the quality of this year’s event and the large turnout is a testament to the work of the career center staff 
which promoted the fair via word of mouth, flyers, seminars, workshops, and social media. Following the 
job fair, Workforce Central Career Center Director, Janice Ryan Weekes, said, “ I’d like to thank all the 
career center staff for all their hard work to make this event such a big success.”  

If your business is interested in learning more about the services available at Workforce Central, please 
contact your local Business Service Representative. 

Hari Narayanan 
Business Service Representative 
Workforce Central Career Center- Milford 
Tel: 508.478.4300 x 122 
Email: hnarayanan@detma.org 

Donna Joyce 
Business Service Representative 
Workforce Central Career Center- 
Southbridge 
Tel: 508.765.6430 
Email: djoyce@detma.org 

John McCarthy 
Business Service Representative 
Business Service Representative 
Workforce Central Career 
Center- Southbridge 
Tel: 508.765.6430 
Email: djoyce@detma.org  x 604 
Email: jmccarthy@detma.org 
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